Russell City Energy Center.txt
From: Michael Langdon
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2009 11:27 AM
To: Weyman Lee
Subject: Russell City Energy Center

Dear Mr. Lee,

I am a tenured instructor at Chabot College, where 1 hope to be working for the next
20 years or so, and 1 am very concerned about the proposed Russell City Energy
Center in Hayward. |If this plant is approved, 1 and other members of the Chabot
community will be exposed to dangerous toxins, and this power plant isn"t even
benefiting the local community. As | understand it, the energy will be used
elsewhere. Please do not approve this plant. We should be exploring renewable
sources of energy rather than continuing to rely on fossil fuels.

Sincerely,

Michael Langdon
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